
After due consideration of the 2012  recommendations for amendments to West Virginia Code Sections 

30-4A-1, et seq. Administration of Anesthesia by Dentists by the Anesthesia Committee appointed by 

the Board, it is resolved that the Board is of the opinion that it is in the best interests of the public and 

the dentists of West Virginia and that it is strongly recommended by the Board that all dental office 

locations in West Virginia during operating hours have on site an Automated External Defibrillator and a 

person with training and competency to operate an Automated External Defibrillator. 
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